
Roger Sundby, lake address: 42355 Lida View Lane, Vergas, MN 56587. Permanent 
address: 107 3rd St SW Rothsay, MN 56579. (Seasonal) 

 

Please add my name to the ballot for the board of directors of the Lake Lida Improvement 
District, as a seasonal board member candidate. 

I am a native of Rothsay, Mn. I currently own a cabin at Rothsay Beach with my two brothers 
Jon and Eric. 

I have a BA Degree from Moorhead State University in Business Management. I served 31 
years on the Rothsay Fire Department as a volunteer firefighter and first responder, holding 
various offices. I was also a Minnesota State Firearms and Snowmobile Safety Instructor 
for 34 years. 

Before retirement I worked in various industries, including manufacturing farm equipment, 
farm laborer, operator and product coordinator for Cargill at the Wahpeton facility and has 
the safety director for Red River Trails in Moorhead, Mn. I drove school bus for 20 + years 
working for the Rothsay and Moorhead School districts. 

I am running because I would like to maintain the current property tax rate of $50.00 a year. 
Keep/maintain/improve the current water quality, fishing and enjoyment of the lake. Lastly, 
I would like to improve the percentage of voters  who vote at the annual meeting. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Roger Sundby 

  



Bob Green (Seasonal) 

My lake address is 24439 Isle View Trl.  My resident address is 1567 72nd Ave S Fargo ND. 

Greetings, my name is Bob Green and am a seasonal resident on South Lida just off Isle 
View Trl. I am interested in the seasonal board member position this year. 

I have been on the lake since the 1957 when our family stayed at Isle View Resort. 

In 1961 we built our first cabin on the south east shore of south Lida. In 1990 I built our first 
lake home just down the beach from our cabin.  

In 1994 I followed Earl Strinden our first lake association president. I held that position for a 
few years, during which both slot limits were implemented and worked with resort owners 
through those kind of difficult times. 

In 2002 we bought Isle View Resort and managed the resort for 11 years until it was time to 
build our own lake home. 

I am very interested in doing our best to preserve our lakes and help manage this wonderful 
resource. we have witnessed changing times for the lakes and I do want to assist in any way 
to continue and support maintaining the integrity of this beautiful resource! 

I was so happy to see that we finally had the support of joining the LID PROGRAM a few 
years ago. I did appreciate Mike Spangler our beach captain to assist in collecting property 
owners dues each year prior to LID. We all needed to pay our fair share, which seemed 
difficult to get participation from all lake owners during those years! I find myself more 
available to participate in the board activities these days. Thanks. Bob 

 

 

 


